
 
 
 
 

Dear Ms Carle,          April 6, 2009 
        

 
 Today I received many phone calls from people who appreciated your 

talent, knowledge and showmanship.  You are a very generous entertainer who 

demonstrated so much interest in our venue, and the members who were there 

yesterday are appreciative of the kind endorsements which you gave to the 

Bristol Historical Society Museum.  Not just once, but many times. Your authority 

lends to our reputation as there were 17 guests present who had never been to 

any of our events. I spoke to all of them after your performance, and they all plan 

to return to some of our other 2009 programs.   

 Yesterday I emailed our board of directors a description of the afternoon 

and the lingering sweet smell of success,  all accomplished without benefit of a 

tussy mussy. 

 
Gratefully, 
 
Carol Denehy 
Vice-president 
Bristol Historical Society Museum 
 
 


